
 
Dear Neighbour, 

We are writing to provide you with an update of planned works on the Forth Replacement 

Crossing (FRC). 

 

The works to complete the surfacing of the southbound ‘emergency link’ tie in from the 

existing A90 to the new southbound (Edinburgh bound) carriageway requires traffic 

management (TM) on the A90 south of Echline roundabout.  In order to minimise the impact 

of the TM on local traffic, we have sought and have been granted permission by Transport 

Scotland to carry out overnight/weekend working as follows: 

 

 Friday 30
th

 September 2016:  1900 – 0800 hrs – Road planing and earthworks. 

 Saturday 1
st
 October 2016:  1900 – 0800 hrs - Surfacing works. 

 Sunday 2
nd

 October 2016:  0800 – 0600 hrs:  Surfacing and lining works. 

 

The plant we will be using includes a road planer, excavators, paver, tippers, rollers and 

tower lights.  Best practical means will be used to minimise disturbance.  On occasion the 

timing of our works can change without notice as there are many variables such as weather 

which can affect our programme. 

 

During this time traffic restrictions will be in place on the A90.  Overnight the A90 will be 

reduced to a single lane southbound.  Between 06:00 and 20:00 on both Saturday and Sunday 

this will be opened up to be at least 2 lanes for southbound traffic.  At various times the 

alignment of the lanes may be altered to suit the on-going operations.  By Monday morning 

all works will be completed and the A90 southbound traffic will be transferred onto the 

newly constructed southbound carriageway, enabling final completion of the southbound 

public transport link. The northbound carriageway will not be affected by these works.  

 

We would like to take this opportunity to apologise for any disturbance these works may 

cause and also to thank you for your patience and consideration to date. 

 

For up to date information on the project please see Transport Scotland’s FRC project 

website www.forthreplacementcrossing.info. Should you have any queries, please 

contact our email enquiries@forthreplacementcrossing.info or our Hotline on 0800 078 

6910.  

In addition, our Contact and Education Centre (CEC), located adjacent to the Forth 

Road Bridge offices on the south side of the existing Forth Road Bridge, is manned 

09:00hrs to 17:00hrs Monday to Thursday, 09:00hrs to 16:00hrs on Fridays and 

10:00hrs to 16:00hrs on Saturdays to deal with enquiries and to supply information.  

Also, access to the Exhibition room in the building is available at certain times. 

For confirmation of all CEC opening times please check the project website. 
 

Issued to – Neighbours in the vicinity of the works described above. 

Issue date – Tuesday 27
th

 September 2016.       
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